
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  
14 August 2025 

 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF INTERIM CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 
Following the resignation of Jonathan Wilde as Chief Financial Officer, Metlifecare Limited 
(NZX: MET) wishes to announce the appointment of Aaron Snodgrass as Interim Chief 
Financial Officer with effect from 1 September 2025, while the search for a permanent Chief 
Financial Officer continues.    
 
This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the board of Metlifecare. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
 
Earl Gasparich   
Chief Executive Officer 
Mobile: 021 399 276    
 
 
 
 

 
About Metlifecare:  
 

Metlifecare is a leading New Zealand operator of retirement villages, providing rewarding 
lifestyles and premium independent living and aged residential care to 7,000 New Zealanders.  

 
Established in 1984, it currently owns and operates a portfolio of 36 villages in areas with 
strong local economies, supportive demographics and high median house prices, located 
predominantly in New Zealand’s upper North Island but including several village and greenfield 
site acquisitions including in the South Island. 


